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MONROE COUNTY TO DISTRIBUTE STATE SUPPLIED  

KN95 MASKS TO FRONTLINE WORKERS  
 

(Rochester, New York) — Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced that the 

county’s distribution plan for New York State supplied KN95 masks will concentrate on 

essential workers and first responders. Monroe County received about 330,000 high-grade KN95 

masks from New York State to distribute as necessary.  

“The KN95 masks will help protect our first responders and essential employees — and in-turn, 

our residents,” said Monroe County Executive Adam Bello. “Law enforcement, fire, EMS, 

healthcare workers, teachers, restaurant, service and non-profit agency employees, all interact 

daily with the public — these masks will help keep them on the job serving their clients and 

customers. Remember, Vax-Boost-Mask will keep Monroe open. Thank you to Governor Hochul 

for making these masks available to us.” 

The mask distribution is now underway by either direct pick up or county delivery to: 

 

 Rochester Regional Health 

 URMC 

 Greater Rochester Chamber of Commerce 

 Monroe County school districts (teachers and staff) 

 Monroe County employees 

 Local non-profit community  

 Monroe County local governments   

 Fire departments 

 Law enforcement 

 EMS 
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 410-0935 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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